
Corunna Middle School Announcements 
Tuesday, January 12, 2021 

 
Peer-to-Peer: As a reminder, Peer-to-Peer is canceled today  
 
Snow: This is a reminder that you are NOT allowed to throw snow, snowballs, or ice at CMS.    
This includes recess and while you are waiting after school to be picked up.  Doing so will result in 
consequences according to our student handbook.  We want all of our students to be safe! 
 
Recess: You will want to have a winter coat, hats, and gloves at recess.  Some of you might also 
want to wear boots and snowpants to play in the snow.  Please bring anything you plan to wear 
during recess with you to the cafeteria/recess.  We will not allow students to return to their lockers 
once recess/lunch starts.  
 
Yearbook Sales 
Yearbooks are $25.00 each.  The last day to order is Friday, January 29.  You can purchase one 
online at www.yearbookforever.com (search Corunna Middle School) if you wish to pay with credit 
card, debit card, or PayPal.  If you wish to pay with cash, check, or money order, you can turn your 
payment into the office.  Please indicate the number of yearbooks you wish to purchase, name(s) 
of students and grade(s) with the payment.  Please make payment out to Corunna Middle School.  
Order forms are available in the office or by clicking on the following link:  Yearbook Printable Order 
Form 
 
7th Grade Yearbook Parent Ads 
If you are a 7th grade parent, you also have the option to purchase an ad that will appear in the 
yearbook.  These 7th grade ads are $40.00 each.  You will need to include your child’s name, a 
special message, and a picture of your child.  These ads can be purchased online at 
www.yearbookforever.com (search Corunna Middle School) or you can send the information you 
would like included to the yearbook advisor, Alexis Bukovick, at abukovick@corunna.k12.mi.us. 
 
Request for Yearbook Pictures 
The yearbook is rolling out quickly! Students are developing their ideas and making a magnificent 
book for the 2020-2021 school year!  With that being said, we need your help. With Covid 
impacting parts of the school year, we are in need of some additional pictures to place in the book. 
We are looking for help getting the following pictures: fall sports, learning from home (virtual 
learning days), winter break activities, students wearing fashionable masks, wrestling, winter 
sports, and any other yearbook worthy pictures you or your child would like to submit.  Any 
submissions would be greatly appreciated and would help the yearbook staff out tremendously! 
You can email your selected pictures to abukovick@corunna.k12.mi.us and from there the 
yearbook staff will decide where they will be published.  Thanks in advance for your help! 
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